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16 May 2025 

Dear Parents, 

This week Year 4 visited High Ashurst in the Surrey Hills, an Area of Outstanding Natural Beauty. The children 

had an exciting programme of activities and spent all their time enjoying the outdoors. We are looking 

forward to hearing all their news when they return later today. Many thanks to Mrs Brech, Mrs Brown, Miss 

Byrne and Mr Best for accompanying the children. 

Today Year 3 children took part in the first of two local rehearsals for the Junior Music Festival. The children 

group walked to Alexander First School and joined other schools to sing together. It was excellent preparation 

for the concert next half term. A reminder to Year 3 and Year 4 parents that tickets go on sale on Tuesday 20 

May. Please contact the Hexagon box office directly on 0118 9606060, book online via their 

website https://whatsonreading.com/hexagon/whats-on or visit the box office in person during its opening 

hours.  Please note that no-one will be allowed to pre-order tickets before the above date in May but that 

there are no restrictions on tickets purchased once they are on sale, so we recommend booking as early as 

possible. 

TSSSA Summer Fair – T-Fest Saturday 28 June 

This week I met with the co-chairs of the TSSSA to discuss the plans for our legendary Summer Fair. Today a 

flyer is going out with this newsletter as well as a copy in the children’s school bags.  We are greatly looking 

forward it and ask everyone to save the date. This is always a fantastic event and raises a large amount of 

money for the school. Its success relies on the incredible commitment and hard work of the  parent and carer 

volunteers who put it together. If you feel you can help either behind the scenes in preparation or on the 

day, please do get in touch with your Class Representative or the School Office. Your support is greatly 

appreciated. 

Family Worship - Come and Meet the Bishop of Reading 

On Thursday 22 May parents and friends of the school are warmly invited to Family Worship at 9am at St 

Stephen and St Agnes’ Church. The Rt Rev’d Mary Gregory who has been recently appointed the Bishop of 

Reading will be visiting. We very much hope she enjoys her visit to our community. 

Year 1 Class Assembly 

Next week we are looking forward to the Year 1 Class Assembly. All parents and carers and particularly those 

of Year 1 are warmly invited to attend the event which will take place in St Stephen and St Agnes Church on 

Tuesday 20 May at 9am. 

Finally, it is Year 2’s turn to share their Peek of the Week with us. Please take a look at the blogs on the 

website. 

Please note that school will be closed on Friday 23 May for an In Service Training Day.  

https://whatsonreading.com/hexagon/whats-on
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Today I will be emailing the Parents’ Maths Workshop Presentations. 

Kind regards, 

 

Important Dates: 

20 May 2025 Reception Class on School Trip to Odds Farm Park 

20 May 2025 Year 1 Class Assembly at St Stephen and St Agnes Church at 9am 

22 May 2025 Family Worship at 9am Meeting the new Bishop of Reading, the Rt Revd Mary 

Gregory 

23 May 2025 SCHOOL CLOSED In Service Training Day 

26-30 May 2025 SCHOOL CLOSED May Half Term 

02 June 2025 Term Starts 

05 June 2025 Whole School Photograph 

10 June 2025 Year 3 to visit the Natural History Museum 

16 June 2025 Over the next three weeks children will have input from the Speak Out, Stay 

Safe Resources (NSPCC) 

23 June 2025 Fund raising Non School Uniform today to raise money for NSPCC 

19 June 2025 Sports Day 

We ask that children are dropped off at Stovell Field at 8.45am. Breakfast Club 

children will be walked to the field before the start of the school day. 

Parents are welcome to stay and watch.  

We welcome Ms Linda Stay, the school’s new headteacher, who will be joining 

us on the field during the event. 

24 June 2025 Junior Music Festival at The Hexagon, Reading Year 3 and 4 

28 June 2025 TSSSA Summer Fair - T-Fest – 11-45am to 3.30pm 

02 July 2025 1.30pm Year 4 Production 

03 July 2025 Year 1 to visit Whipsnade Zoo 
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03 July 2025 4.30pm Year 4 Production 

19 July 2025 TSSSA Party in the Playground 

22 July 2025 Leavers Service, St Stephen and St Agnes Church at 2pm 

23 July 2025 Final Day of Term. School finishes at 3.15pm 

 


